Subject: [EXTERNAL] Sidewalk on Imperial Road

Dear J Bunn,

My wife and I, owners of the property at 7 Imperial Road, are writing to register our strong opposition to the plan to construct a sidewalk on our road. Imperial Road is a short road which does not have much traffic. Most of the traffic to the subdivision to the north of us goes along Estevan road, which already has sidewalks. In order to construct the sidewalk on the west side of Imperial Road, we understand at least 16 trees will have to be removed. This would be a terrible loss, especially in London which prides itself as the Forest City.

Sincerely, Brian and Lois McGarvey